
Project Update: October 2013 
 
The final consultation meeting with the community of Berti Village at Mangdechhu project site 
was held on October 12th 2013. The local people have set developing fishery pond as priority 
areas for conservation of white-bellied heron and asked for project support to buy fingerlings 
and provide some seed money. The project team also took professional cameraman in the field 
to collect documentary clips and travelled widely across the study area from October 9th to 
16th. On October 17th, the talk was delivered to the student of the College of Natural 
Resources, Lobesa as a part of their seminar talk (A copy of presentation attached). 
 
Pictures from the field: 

 
With local people from Berti village – after the meeting 

 
Giving talks to student of College of Natural Resources, Lobesa 


